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More Trains, More Services  
Mortdale Maintenance Centre is being upgraded 
to enable the entire Tangara fleet to be serviced 
from this location as part of the More Trains, More 
Services program. 

Behind the walls of the maintenance centre, we 
have been constructing new maintenance sheds 
and upgrading facilities to introduce a new bogie 
exchange system. This system involves the 
construction of underground structures which will 
facilitate the transfer of bogies (the framework that 
carries the wheelset attached to the train) between 
the maintenance areas within the building. 

What’s been happening? 
At Mortdale, we have: 

• completed construction of the 
underground chambers that will host 
the bogie exchange equipment 

• completed all concrete structures for 
new maintenance buildings  

• installed the structural steel for the new 
buildings 

• completed further electrical upgrade 
works inside the maintenance building. 
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Steelwork progress for the Mortdale Maintenance Centre 
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What’s next at Mortdale? 
The progress achieved over the last few months 
will allow the project to start new activities. 
Between April and June, our construction at 
Mortdale will primarily involve the fit out of new 
buildings including the installation of mechanical 
equipment for the bogie exchange systems. We 
will also be working on completing the new car 
park at the substation, continuing to construct the 
new access road off Hurstville Road, and track 
work involving the installation of overhead wiring. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
Construction hours 

From 1 April 2022, COVID-19 construction hours 
will end and standard construction hours will revert 
to 7am-6pm Monday to Friday and 8am-1pm on 
Saturdays. 

 

 

How can we better 
communicate with you? 
We strive to develop and maintain strong 
relationships with our closest neighbours, 
businesses, customers and stakeholders within 
the communities in which we work. We would like 
your feedback on the way we keep 
you informed about construction 
activities. If you would like to provide 
your feedback, please scan the QR 
code or visit 
yoursay.transport.nsw.gov.au/community-
engagement 

  

 

 

New maintenance building construction progress. 
Photo taken in February 2022.  

 

International Women’s Day Event at Mortdale  
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